
Town of Lamont
COVID-19 Update
June 15, 2022

Write an intriguing summary of what your
company does.

Mandatory masking on public transit lifted
Mandatory isolation removed (becomes recommendation only)
Masking in Alberta Health Services and contracted health facilities will
shift to organizational policy

As of June 14, 2022 at 11:59 pm the following changes have been made to
the COVID-19 restrictions:

The Town Administration Building is open. 

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist
residents. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning and hand sanitizing
stations will still remain in place at Town buildings. 

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and
staying home when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our
community and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca 


